Booneville School District
School Board Meeting
November 13, 2018

The Booneville School Board met at 6:00 P.M. in the board room of the administration office on Tuesday November 13, 2018 for the regular November Board Meeting. 

In attendance were: Eric Jones, presiding officer; Dustin Garrett, Todd Tatum, Tyson Washburn, Jane Woolley, Andy Napier, Bobby Haynes and Superintendent Trent Goff. 

The minutes of the October 9, 2018 Annual Report to the Public and the regular school board meeting were approved as written by unanimous consent. 

The financial report was presented by Mr. Goff. 

A special administration report came from the Elementary School with Mrs. Jamey Garner and Mrs. Lucy Ray giving board members information on the ACHIEVE After-School Program and the newly added component which is from 7:00-7:30 a.m. before school.  They reported that the program was currently running well over 120 students each day with the first hour being geared toward academic enhancement and homework help; with the second hour being spent in enrichment activities. 

NEW BUSINESS
Nickie Kent gave the board an update on the Telemedicine Project in partnership with Children’s Hospital in Little Rock.  Currently the Elementary and Junior High School systems are up and running and students have been seen and treated at both buildings.  While there are still a few details that need to be taken care of, having the ability to get a student seen and diagnosed by a doctor without having to miss school days and/or classes has proven to be extremely beneficial.

OLD BUSINESS
There was no old business to discuss 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT
Mr. Goff reviewed with the board informational packets for both the December ASBA Conference in Little Rock as well as the 2019 NSBA National Conference schedule for the spring in Philadelphia. 

Eric Jones declared the meeting into Executive Session at 6:30 p.m.

Eric Jones declared the meeting out of Executive Session at 7:03 p.m.

With no further business to discuss, a motion to adjourn was made by Todd Tatum and seconded by Andy Napier.

The meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m.

The next regular monthly meeting is scheduled for Tuesday December 11, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.
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